
Dear Mayor Guthrie and city councillors, I am very opposed to the proposed change to the 

bylaw regarding the parking of trailers in our driveways! Presently the bylaw is complaint 

based which seems reasonable. To proactively enforce the bylaw (regardless of complaint) 

seems very heavy handed and draconian! You would be opening up a “can of worms” to 

enforce it. 

 

Presently we own a Roadtrek rv van which is the size of a commercial van. It fits nicely in 

our driveway and is not offensive to our neighbours (most stop to chat about our 

adventures and comment that they would like to own one). We only have one other vehicle 

and the van serves as our second means of transportation. 

 

Guelph is a great city to live in and I find it very disturbing that the council is considering a 

bylaw telling me what I can park in my driveway! 

Please do not pass this bylaw! 

 

Thank you, 

Matt Blair 

 


